From: Roger Fay

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 11:51 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Categories:

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

Tasmanian Planning Commission GPO Box 1691 Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I am a retired Professor of Architecture and have a strong interest in architecture and urban design. In addition to my concerns about the location of the proposed stadium, my key concerns relate to the priority given to this project by the Tasmanian Government while our social housing and health systems languish.

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

At a time when many Tasmanians cannot afford housing, food and health services, the commitment by the state government to a project that will certainly exceed \$1 billion is poor policy. The health system is underfunded and not fit for purpose. The first priority for major capital expenditure should be to attend to the wellbeing of all Tasmanians.

Yours faithfully,

Roger Fay